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Talk money week 2021 – 

November 9 – November 12 

The week provides a platform to have a 
conversation about money between families and 
friends, at work or at school or any other walk of 
life. Our goal is to turn talking about money from 
one of the UK’s least favourite topics into 
something commonplace. 

Why talk money? 
Talking openly about money is vitally important for 
our health, wealth and relationships. The effect of 
Covid-19 has made it more important than ever to 
start conversations about money. 

Research shows that people who talk about 
money: 

• Make better and less risky financial 
decisions 

• Have stronger personal relationships 

• Help their children form good lifetime 
money habits 

• Feel less stressed or anxious and 
more in control. 

 

Tel:01204 903334 

Email: socialworkcentre@bolton.ac.uk  
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5 ways to wellbeing short course in conjunction with 

BAND Family Action has started at the Social Work 

Centre, Queen's Specialist Building, Queen Street in 

Farnworth, the next session will be held on Friday 

12th November 10:30am. For more information or to 

register please contact Martin on O1204 380643

 


